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Media Advisory

Duluth Fire Department to host press conference on the Esmond Fire

January 10, 2022 | 4:00 p.m. | Duluth Fire HQ – 602 West 2nd Street

[Duluth, MN] The Duluth Fire Department will hold a press conference at 4:00 p.m. today, January 10, 2022 at Headquarters to
provide comments on the Esmond Fire from this morning.

A press release breaking down the details of the fire will also be provided.

The Duluth Fire Department will stream the press conference on its Facebook page at 4:00 p.m. To view the press conference
please click on the following link  https://www.facebook.com/duluthfiredepartment  and wait until the livestream appears at or
shortly after 4:00 p.m.
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